Prostate Exam Due Notice

Dear [Patient's Name],

This is a friendly reminder that your prostate exam is due. Regular screenings are important for
maintaining your health and early detection of any potential issues.

Please schedule your appointment at your earliest convenience. You can reach us at [Clinic
Phone Number] or visit our website at [Clinic Website] to book your appointment online.

Thank you for prioritizing your health.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Clinic Name]

[Clinic Address]
[Clinic Phone Number]



